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Greetings from the Braden River Soccer Club!

The 2021-2022 soccer season is upon us. Between our recreational program and our competitive 
travel program, we will have over 1,000 kids playing the beautiful game this year. We are hosting a 
large fundraising event in December. Our “Golzao Gala” event will be held at Gold Coast Eagle
Distributing on December 3rd, starting at 6:30 p.m.

We are raising funds to assist our non-profit soccer club provide the best training, coaching and
facilities for all our families. Not every family who wants to participate has the financial means. Besides 
providing scholarships, our club is always looking to upgrade the experiences across all our programs. 
To keep fees as low as possible, we look to raise funds each year to help o�set costs such as lights, 
equipment, field maintenance and more. 

Our event will feature a silent and live auction and participating businesses will be prominently 
featured in our event program. In addition, each program contains a “support our supporters” flyer 
listing contact details for these businesses.

Can you help us out with a donation of a product or service from your business because it will greatly 
help our youth soccer club? All donations are greatly appreciated and are tax deductible. Your
donation can be something as simple as a gift certificate to your business or samples of your products.

A donation form for silent auction items is attached. Simply fill it out, then call or email us and we’ll 
handle everything.

Thank you for your consideration of our request to help out Braden River Soccer Club!

Cordially,

Board of Directors - Braden River Soccer Club
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BRSC SILENT AUCTION DONATION FORM

DONOR REPRESENTATIVE NAME:

DONOR COMPANY NAME: EMAIL:

ADDRESS:

APPROXIMATE RETAIL VALUE: 

Please return this form (or the same information) via email to Matt Baehr, BRSC 
Board Member at mattb@bigfrog.com by Friday November 19th.

Thank you for your support!

DESCRIPTION OF ITEM OR SERVICE BEING DONATED

PHONE NUMBER:

WEBSITE:


